

Susana Martinez, Governor Brent Earnest, Secretary Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax:(505) 827-7203

## **General Information Memorandum**

ISD- GI 16 - 14

TO:

**ISD Employees** 

FROM:

Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary

RE:

**Required Posters - Education Works Program** 

DATE:

July 11, 2016

In order to market the Education Works Program (EWP), (2) posters have been mailed out and must be posted in a prominent location in the lobby and other customer areas in your offices. Important information contained in the poster is:

- General information about the EWP
- Who the participant needs to contact to find out how to participate in the EWP

If you have any questions regarding this GI please contact Sara Cordova at 505-827-7268 or <a href="mailto:Sara.Cordova@state.nm.us">Sara.Cordova@state.nm.us</a>.